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Dear Prying Fiends, 
 
I sure so appreciate your prayer. A few months back I got a bacteria in my left leg. I can 
now walk normal but it has been a long process of hospitals, therapy, antibiotics and lot 
of patience. Praise God I’m doing fine and I appreciate you prayers. 
 
God is so good and the churches are thriving and doing a great job. I’m thankful for the 
31 pastors and their  families that do such a wonderful job. 
 
We celebrated Mother’s Day the 15 of August and over 150 attended. Our churches are 
very strong in relation to the family. 
 
So great to see new ones coming to Christ and being baptized. Every month we have 
people joining our churches. Pray for our new missions in Sarapiqui.  
 
Thank you for being there for our work. I can only say thank you so much.  
 
 
 
 
Your for Souls, 
 
Bill Tabor 
Wtabor123@gmail.com 
 
 


